
Associ"tion of University and College Employees 
LOCAL No. 1 (U.B.C.) 

August 27, 1979 

TO THE EXECUTIVE: 

Further to my memo of August 17, 1979, and the subsequent poll 
of the Executive regarding a donation of money to S.O.R.W.U.C., 
the results of the poll are as follows: 

Voting for Option 'A' ' ($250.00) 

Richard Melanson 
Valerie Melanson . 
Ray Galbraith 
Ian Spence 

Voting for Option 'B' ($100.00) 

Judy Wright 
Carole Cameron 
Michelle McCaughran 
Lissett Nelson 
Marcel Dionne 

Option 'B' carries. I have asked Valerie to prepare a cheque 
in the amount of $100.00, which I will forward to S.O.R.W.U.C. 
Local One as soon as possible. 

Thank you. 

~ =-r--
Ian A. Spence 
Vice President 
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